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We're elated to share some exciting updates with you since our last newsletter. On January 29th, we
hosted a successful Open Day to extend a warm welcome to our confirmed students. The keys to our

school are now in our hands, marking the completion of the building work. An emblem of pride, the
Brookhaven School logo is officially hung, bringing the entire establishment together.

We now stand on the cusp of a momentous milestone as we eagerly prepare to welcome our first students.
The air is buzzing with anticipation, and we can't wait to embark on this incredible journey together!

Follow us on Facebook! Check Out Our Website!

@Brookhaven.School.Bury

Follow the Brookhaven
Facebook page for behind-the-
scenes glimpses, sneak peeks,
and all the latest news about

Brookhaven School!

www.brookhavenschool.org.uk

Looking for an
answer to a question

about Brookhaven
School? 

Call Us: 0161 850 9196 Email Us: Info@brookhaven.set.org

It is the Council’s final decision on the type of travel arrangement offered
based upon the information provided in each individual application and in
line with the home to school travel policy. When processing this application
Bury Council will initially consider whether a child is suitable for
Independent Travel Training. All available options will be investigated and
home to school transport may not be a first option. 

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE YOUR TRAVEL APPLICATION FORM

https://shaweducationtrust-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/taylor_hillman_shaw-education_org_uk/EQ68B9We6BJAvF8liezEBjgBTHMBE4CI-tYCuVjJsLEh4w?e=b4yNna

